	
	
	




	Mary B. Austin Elementary
ROOTS TO SUCCESS “Holding firm to our roots as we branch into the future.” 
Melissa Whigham, Principal
Kirsten Glover, Assistant Principal 
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Dear Parents and Guardians,	                                                                  May 26, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]As we close this school year, I want to say thank you parents for your patience, support and understanding through all the changes this year. I look forward to great things ahead at MBA. See everyone soon! 

Important Dates and Information:
Registration: Please complete online registration by May 28th for returning students. 
****New student registration will be forthcoming. This information will be posted on school website and Facebook. 

Report Cards: Report Cards will be mailed by Friday, May28th.

School Devices: Due by May 28, 2021 by 12:00 p.m. 

School Year 21-22 will begin on Wednesday, August 11th 

Uniform Policy will be implemented in full for next school year. (Policy will be included in the report card.) Mask will not be required, but optional. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email (mswhigham@mcpss.com) or through the school number (251-221-1015) 

Sincerely, 
  
Melissa Whigham
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